
 

 

 

 

The computer, 

Back Room, 

Scribble Street, 

Writington 

 

25th May, 2022 

 

 

Dear Year Two 

 

It was lovely seeing you all yesterday. You were a very good audience and we saw lots 

of hands go up to answer all our questions. And your questions to us were brilliant! 

 

We were very impressed with your moving pictures and are looking forward to seeing 

the stories you’re working so hard on.  

 

Keep reading and have a lovely half term! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Jan and Sara 

 

 

 


